
STUDENT: I tested positive for COVID-19  
and am isolating off campus. 

How do I keep up with my courses?

Fill out form reporting case 

YES

Stay home, isolate,  
and rest up. Consult 

your physician. 

Contact your individual 
professors to find 

out how they want 
you to keep up with 

coursework.

Return to class only 
after cleared by  Health 

Services with a letter 
you must provide to 

your professor.

Are you symptomatic 
to the point you cannot 

do schoolwork?
NO

https://wcupa.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0fBJTuWouB3tlDo
https://www.wcupa.edu/_services/studentHealthServices/
https://www.wcupa.edu/_services/studentHealthServices/


A student in my course reports  
potential exposure to COVID-19. 

How should I respond?

Did you spend at least 15 minutes  
within 6 feet of the COVID-19+ person  

over 24 hours? 

YES

Stay home, isolate, 
monitor symptoms, 
contact health care 

provider about testing.

Return to class only 
after 14 days, negative 

test, and symptom free.

If fully vaccinated, 
do not quarantine. 
Get tested after 3-5 

days and mask when 
indoors. 

If not vaccinated, stay 
home, quarantine, 

monitor symptoms, get 
tested after 3-5 days.

Do you have 
symptoms? NO

Guidance based on information from CDC

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/quarantine-isolation.html


A student in my course reports  
a positive case of COVID-19. 

What do I do now?

STUDENTFACULTY

Fill out form reporting case

Decide best way to  
continue instruction  
for isolating student

What about me? Was I exposed?  
Do I quarantine? See next page for 

the Faculty Exposure flowchart

Student Isolates as directed by 
Testing & Case (T&C) Coordinator

Student reports case on form, 
initiating contact tracing

Follow instructions from T&C 
Coordinator regarding return to class

Zoom student in 
using classroom 

tech

Record or 
otherwise 
post class 

presentations

Meet with student 
to develop 

alternative plan 

https://wcupa.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0fBJTuWouB3tlDo
https://wcupa.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0fBJTuWouB3tlDo


A student in my course  
is positive for COVID-19. 

What do I do to protect myself  
and those I come into contact with?

The CDC considers a number of  factors in determining if a “close contact” has 
occurred, including the type, proximity, and duration of exposure, environmental 

factors (such as crowding and ventilation), vaccination status, and mask use. 

Was everyone masked in class?  
Were air purifiers working? 

YES

Are you fully 
vaccinated?

Your risk of exposure 
and transmission is low. 
If concerned, get tested 

on campus 3-5 days 
after the class meeting.

Contact your 
chairperson or dean.

NO

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/php/contact-tracing/contact-tracing-plan/appendix.html#Key-Terms
https://ramconnect.wcupa.edu/events?topic_tags=4870678
https://ramconnect.wcupa.edu/events?topic_tags=4870678



